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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Alpena Huron Shores Little League 

Alpena, Michigan, August 29, 2023 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently made a 
$500.00 donation to Alpena Huron Shores Little 
League (AHSLL). 

AHSLL is raising money to install lights at the 
complex on US 23 to help enhance the experience 
for players, but to also increase the number of game 
times they are able to schedule. This opens up more 
opportunities for tournaments in the area brining in 
tourism and business to the Alpena Community. 

AAACU is proud to be a supporter of the AHSLL 
Light the Park fundraiser helping to provide more 
opportunities for youth in our community. 

Sponsoring projects like Alpena Huron Shores Little 
League Light the Park fundraiser are funded by our 
Community Reinvestment Fund. These funds are 

comprised of dollars donated back into our communities thanks to credit union members who 
choose to receive their monthly statements electronically. The credit union pledged to donate 
$9.00 annually for each of these e-statement accounts and in 2023, AAACU will donate up to 
$238,000.00 back into the communities they serve. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of July 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,794 members with total 
assets equal to $740,089,334. 
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